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December 6, 2012 
Hearts for Hemophilia 
Friday, February 15  
Union Station Grand Ballroom 
Gala-Dinner-Auctions-Excitement! 
 

About the Event 
 

The Hearts for Hemophilia Gala is Hemophilia of Indiana’s annual special event fundraiser.  This 
year’s event will take place on Friday, February 15 at the Union Station Grand Ballroom (Crowne 
Plaza Hotel-Downtown).  Just over 200 people attended last year’s event we hope to reach 300 this 
year.  The Silent Auction starts the event at 6:30pm with dinner following at 7:30pm.  The Live 
Auction begins at 9:00pm.  Dancing to the sounds of Greta Speaks adds to the excitement of the 
Evening.  Proceeds from the event are used to support the work of Hemophilia of Indiana to help 
Indiana residents who are impacted by some form of bleeding disorder.  
 

Request for Auction Item(s) 
 

The Evening’s most exciting activities include a Live and Silent Auction.  Our Event Committee 
respectfully requests an in-kind donation which we can use in the Auctions of our event. 
 
As a supporter of this event, you will receive recognition in the event program and the silent 
auction signage.  Your donation is tax deductible as allowed by law.  Our tax ID number is 35-
1278222.  Should you choose to support our event, please complete the enclosed “Auction 
Donation” form and return it, along with your donation, no later than Friday, February 8th.  Call 317-
570-0039 if pick up needs to be arranged.  If you are mailing the item to the Hemophilia of Indiana 
office, please send it to the attention of “Hearts for Hemophilia.” 
 

Sponsorship Opportunities Also Available 
 

Sponsorship and ticket information can be found on www.hoii.org.  
 

About Hemophilia of Indiana 
 

Hemophilia of Indiana serves more than 1,200 Hoosiers and their families who are impacted by 
some form of bleeding disorder.  
 

An Invitation for you to Join Us 
 

We would also like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend the event.  If you have any 
questions please feel free to call our office at 317-570-0039. 
 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support.  Your generosity to the bleeding disorder 
community is very much appreciated!                                                                                
                                             Sincerely, 
  
  

Scott Ehnes 
Executive Director 

http://www.hoii.org/

